Subject: Re: New IP-Block and OpenVZ
Posted by rickb on Tue, 01 Apr 2008 21:03:47 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello, you should not assign the new ips to your HN. You did add them to the VE correctly. what is
the HN's default route or the route for 89.106.78.127/25? route -n

if the route for 78.127/25 is not specified or the default route will not route packets from 78.127/25,
you need to add a route for this subnet. after you do this, the correct router will be receiving your
outbound packets.

Rick
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